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Included below is a press release highlighting PGA Michigan Section Awards won by a pair of Ferris 
employees and alumni, Aaron Waltz and Ian Ziska. Waltz is director of the PGA Golf Management program 
while Ziska is head golf professional at the University’s Katke Golf Course. Contained in the release are the 
awards won by the two as well as awards won by other Ferris alumni. Any media requests regarding this release 
can be directed to Sandy Gholston, News Services and Social Media Manager. 
 
To read the online version of this story, visit: http://www.ferris.edu/HTMLS/news/archive/2014/april/golf.htm 
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Waltz, Ziska Fellow Ferris Alums Win Michigan PGA Sectional Awards 
 
BIG RAPIDS – Ferris State University’s strong golf reputation was again evident at the PGA Michigan Section 
spring meeting in late March. Several Ferris alumni were recognized with awards during the gathering. 
 
Aaron Waltz, director of Ferris’ PGA Golf Management program, and Ian Ziska, head golf professional at the 
university’s Katke Golf Course, were among individuals with Ferris ties honored with awards. For the second 
consecutive year, Waltz received the Horton Smith Award. Criteria for the award includes leadership and 
networking, promotion of golf in the community and articles written for publication in books or magazines. 
Ziska received Merchandiser of the Year (public). The award is presented in recognition of excellence in 
business and merchandising. 
 
“One of the great honors and recognition that a PGA professional can receive is winning one of these awards at 
the section or national level,” Waltz said. 
 
Waltz and Ziska are Ferris Professional Golf Management graduates. Other award-winning alums were Doug 
Brody, head golf professional at Warwick Hills Golf and Country Club in Grand Blanc. Brody won 
Merchandiser of the Year (private). Brian O’Neill, director of instruction for Boyne USA in Harbor Springs, 
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won the Junior Golf Development Award. Jason Guss, director of Instruction at the Jason Golf Academy in 
Bath, earned the Player Development Award. 
 
Ferris’ PGM program was the first of its kind sanctioned by the PGA of America, in 1975. The 4 ½ year 
program leads to a Bachelor of Science degree in Business. Alternating with on-campus study, the program 
includes five semesters of work in a cooperative education program. PGA Golf Management students have the 
opportunity to work at public golf courses, resorts, country clubs and with golf industry partners. 
 
A full list of 2014 award winners can be accessed here:  
http://www.michiganpgagolf.com/spring-meeting-well-attended/ 
 
To learn more about Ferris’ Professional Golf Management program, visit:  
http://www.ferris.edu/business/programs/golf-management 
 
 
-30- 
 
 
Sandy Gholston 
News Services and Social Media Manager 
University Advancement and Marketing 
Ferris State University 
(231) 591-2021 
ferris.edu  
  
This message may contain confidential and/or proprietary information and is intended for the person/entity to which it was originally addressed.  
Any use by others is strictly prohibited. 


